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SOLID WASTE AND RECYCLING CENTERS TO BE CLOSED IN 

PREPARATION FOR HURRICANE FLORENCE 
 

For Immediate Release 
 

 
Charlottesville, VA – September 11, 2018 
 
The Ivy Material Utilization Center (Ivy MUC), 4576 Dick Woods Road, Charlottesville, VA 
22903, will be closed on Friday and Saturday, September 14th and 15th.  The Ivy MUC plans 
to reopen for normal business on Monday, September 17, 2018 at 7:30 am.  
 
The McIntire Recycling Center, 611 McIntire Road, Charlottesville, VA 22902, will be closed 
on Friday, Saturday and Sunday, September 14th, 15th and 16th.  The McIntire Recycling 
Center plans to reopen for normal business on Monday, September 17, 2018 at 8:30 am. 
 
Planned openings could be delayed due to weather and conditions.  
 
For additional updates, visit www.rivanna.org. 
 

 
CONTACT:  Mr. Bill Mawyer, Executive Director 

Rivanna Solid Waste Authority 
  (434) 977-2970 Ext. 103 


